

London-Middlesex Road Safety Committee

Jayne Scarterfield RN BScN CCHN(C)
Chair, London Middlesex Road Safety Committee
Middlesex-London Health Unit
50 King Street
LONDON ON N6A 5L7
jayne.scarterfield@mlhu.on.ca

2019 February 27

Jerri-Joanne Bunn Committee Secretary, City Clerks Office City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue PO BOX 5035 LONDON ON N6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Bunn:

I would like to inform you that I will be retiring effective the end of March 2019 and must resign from the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) as representative for the London-Middlesex Road Safety Committee (LMRSC).

Sean Wraight is interim Chair of LMRSC and is able to attend TAC as the LMRSC representative pending confirmation of this appointment. Sean's contact information:

Sean Wraight, Regional Planner - Southwest Ministry of Transportation MTO sean.wraight@ontario.ca 519-873-4420/C:226-200-9464

I have truly enjoyed participating as a member of the Transportation Advisory Committee.

Sincerely,

Jayne Scarterfield RN BScN CCHN(C)

Chair, London Middlesex Road Safety Committee

trearterfield